
James Island History Commission 
Minutes 

Tuesday April 4, 2017 
 
The James Island History Commission held its regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, April 4, 2017 
in the Council Chambers at the James Island Town Hall. The Meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm 
by chair Paul Hedden. The following members were in attendance: Chair Paul Hedden, Council Liaison 
Mayor Woolsey, Commissioner Inez Brown-Crouch, Commissioner Cubby Wilder, Skipper Keith and 
Jim White. Also in attendance was Ashley Kellahan, Town Administrator.  
 
Old Business: Brown-Crouch presented her recommendation for what she’d like to see on the plaque, 
and discussed the next steps. Wilder reported on Pine Tree Motel. There is a flood zone change at 
this location in the new proposed flood maps.  Chair moved to discuss New Business.  
 
New Business: Discussion of the Grimball Rd Skirmish. Chairman is interested in discussing this as 
next Historical Marker project. Discussion of the historical site booklet. The Folly Beach Tourism 
Commission reached out Chairman Hedden proposing we work together on a historical sites brochure. 
The group came to the consensus that perhaps we should wait until we have a handle on how we’d 
like to proceed first before entertaining a partnership. White recommended we first develop a list of 
sites, and once that is determined we could break up the write-ups among members. Brown-Crouch 
agreed.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 2nd.  
 
 
Submitted by Ashley Kellahan 
 


